Mr Charlie Beardmore – President and Mr Patrick Gush – Vice President Penguins Against Cancer c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB

27th September 2023

Dear Charlie Beardmore and Patrick Gush

Donation in Memory of Terry Wellard

We would like to acknowledge receipt of your cheque for £5,000 to support the work of Action Bladder Cancer UK. Please accept our thanks for such a generous donation and our continuing support, and pass our thanks to the Officers, Trustees and Members of PAC.

We note that this donation is in memory of Terry Wellard – Terry was obviously a much-liked and valued member of PAC and is much missed – and we would like to pass on our condolences and best wishes to Tania. This grant has been acknowledged, in Terry's memory, on our website (Our Supporters page). We note that you wish this funding to go towards our work with those with a terminal diagnosis – and this grant will be a great help for our much-needed information and support service we run for both patients and families, especially at such a difficult time.

Bladder cancer is not a rare cancer, but more support is needed to improve diagnosis and treatment. ABC UK works to encourage and fund research into bladder cancer, provide support and information to patients and to raise awareness of bladder cancer. The funds you have raised will make a genuine difference to what we do. I have read with interest about the work of PAC – it is impressive to see how much vital work you support – we are proud you have chosen ABC UK to be one of your grant recipients.

With many thanks again for your support from the ABC UK Trustees - and from everyone at Action Bladder Cancer UK

With very best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Cennie Lieta

Jeannie Rigby Chief Executive

Action Bladder Cancer UK



6 Trull Farm Buildings, Tetbury, Gloucestershire GL8 8SQ Tel: 0300 302 0085 Email: info@actionbladdercanceruk.org www.actionbladdercanceruk.org

twitter.com/Actionbladderca

ff facebook.com/actionbladdercanceruk